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I think the law is a step in the right direction. The changes increase reliability, safety,

and affordability. The law affords greater freedom to utilities to prepare and invest in our

future while everyone pays their fair share. 



IRPs provide a great way for the MPSC to take a long-term

view when making decisions about the future. 

I believe this is generally the right approach, but I do not think subsidies should go to

some customers and not others. We need balance when determining rates. Any interference

will create winners and losers while preventing us from achieving the most far process possible.

I believe new investments are very important. Being surrounded on all sides by 

freshwater creates transmission problems. Renewed investments will ensure that our

residents and businesses have the reliability they need for electric power. 



I support the new policy. Rooftop solar panels have tremendous value, but those who

install them should not be able to avoid paying the same grid access and maintenance

fees that the rest of us pay. 

Moving away from coal will ensure a sustainable future.

An all-of-the-above strategy keeps prices low and 

increases the feasability of the transition.

We should try to encourage more flexibility. This will keep rates low for consumers

and encourage renewable energy to be appropriately considered. We need to be 

forward thinking.




